BEFORE THE GEORGIA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
STATE OF GEORGIA

IN THE MATTER OF:

Probable Violation Enforcement Report with
Proposed Civil Penalty, and Letter of Concern
Atlanta Gas Light Company

Inspection DL19-004 on January 1, 2019

DOCKET NO. 42166

— — — — “— “—"

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| hereby certify that the Probable Violation Enforcement Report with Proposed Civil Penalty,
and Letter of Concern, Atlanta Gas Light Company, Inspection DL19-004 on January 1, 2019 was
filed with the Commission’s Executive Secretary in the above-styled Docket, and a copy of same
was served upon all parties and persons listed below via electronic mail as indicated by an asterisk.
| further certify that the Atlanta Gas Light Company was served a hard copy of the above-stated
document by U.S. Mail, certified/return receipt requested.

*Reece McAlister, Executive Secretary *Bryan Batson, President

Georgia Public Service Commission Atlanta Gas Light Company

244 Washington Street, SW Operations & Engineering

Atlanta, GA 30334 Ten Peachtree Place, NE, Suite 1000
Loc. 1365

Atlanta, GA 30309
bbatson@aglresources.com

*Michelle Thebert, Facilities Protection Unit Director
Georgia Public Service Commission

244 \Washington Street, SW

Atlanta, GA 30334

Respectfully Submitted this 29th day of March 2019:

Cathy Nesbitt, Admirfstrative Assistant
Georgia Public Service Commission
Facilities Protection Unit

244 \Washington Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30334
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